
From: John Paige <> 
Sent: 24 November 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: C 12 amendment to the neighbourhood plan 
 

Dear administrator. 
 
I am writing to support the C 12 amendment to the neighbourhood plan. 
I am delighted that this amendment will help ensure that any development of the old Dairy 
Crest site will match the proposals that received overwhelming support in the town 
referendum and that were subsequently given planning permission. 
 
As we all know, the town desperately needs housing for local people, more facilities and 
employment opportunities for young people and development that minimises the use of 
energy and cars. 
 
Thank you for the work you do. 
 
Yours sincerely 
John Paige. 


